
From: Lapham, Brian [mailto:BLapham@bwbr.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, October 21, 2015 8:19 AM 
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward4 

Cc: Henningson, Samantha (CI-StPaul); Bauer, Kelly (CI-StPaul) 
Subject: Vote No- no liquor license for The Lex  

 

Councilman Stark, 

 

Regarding item PH 15-18 on today’s agenda, the proposal to appeal the judge’s ruling about a liquor 

license for “The Lex” club at 976 Concordia Avenue, please vote not to allow the license.  I just learned of 

this issue earlier this week from other concerned neighbors. 

 

We live just south of the club across the alley.  Since we moved in two and a half years ago, we have 

enjoyed the convenience to amenities and wonderful neighbors in the area.  When that building had a 

liquor license in the past, there were several issues, at least once even leading to a death. 

 

As my two young sons grow up, I want them to know St Paul as a safe, fun city. Please join us in voting for 

the overall health of this great city of Saint Paul. 

 

 

Thank you for your vote, 

 

Brian Lapham (and wife Naomi, sons Augustine “Gus”, and Caspian) 

977 Carroll Ave 

 

 

Brian W. Lapham AIA 
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